
Study Tour to NCA Lahore – Textiles Degree Show 

On 25th January 2025, a group of students from the Art and Design Department, with the support 

of the Vice Chancellor of the University of Jhang, visited the National College of Arts (NCA) in 

Lahore to attend the Textiles Degree Show. This event showcased innovative techniques and 

designs by NCA's graduating textiles students, offering the visitors a comprehensive insight into 

the latest trends in textile design. The students were captivated by the diverse displays of textile 

products, concept-based paintings, sculptures, and other creative artworks, which significantly 

broadened their perspective and understanding of contemporary art and design. 

Additionally, a special lecture was arranged by Dr. Ummer Hameed, an NCA thesis supervisor, 

who provided invaluable guidance on thesis preparation and presentation. His interactive session 

helped the students gain a deeper understanding of how to approach their own research and 

projects, emphasizing the importance of crafting compelling narratives and presenting ideas 

effectively. 

This enriching experience was made possible by the Vice Chancellor’s vision, which allowed 

students to engage with NCA graduates and gain insights into the artistic and technical aspects of 

the textile discipline 

 


